
AQUATIC FACILITY – WORKSHOP 
Wednesday, June 4th and Thursday, June 5th, 2014 
Riverfront Community Center 
 

 

On Wednesday, June 4, 2014, and Thursday, June 5th, 2014, USA Swimming will conduct a 2-day 

workshop at the Riverfront Community Center, 300 Welles Street, on the concept of a new aquatic 

facility in Glastonbury. The workshops will run from 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. on both days.  

This is an opportunity to hear from aquatic professionals fully versed in the scope and operation of 

municipal aquatic facilities and participate in discussions concerning the scope and operation of a 

Glastonbury municipal aquatic facility. 

The workshop is open to all those would like to attend. 
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